Message

From: Tom Gaul [T.Gaul@fehrandpeers.com]
Sent: 3/30/2020 9:32:50 AM
To: Brian Boxer [BBoxer@esassoc.com]; Daniel Gershwin - Coblentz Patch Duffy & Bass LLP

(dgershwin@coblentzlaw.com) [dgershwin@coblentzlaw.com]; Dennis Kanuk {dennis@mcadvise.com)
[dennis@mcadvise.com]; Netai Basu [N.Basu@fehrandpeers.com]; John Gard [J.Gard@fehrandpeers.com]; Lisa
Trifiletti [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=fbbbee7cb080406fbcf82e283afaebf7-lisal; Whit Manley
[WManley@ rmmenvirolaw.com]; Peter Puglese (ppuglese@cityofinglewood.org) [ppuglese@cityofinglewood.org];
Gerard McCallum Il (gmccallum@wilsonmeany.com) [gmccallum@wilsonmeany.com]; Christina Erwin
[CErwin@esassoc.com]; aweinstein-carnes@coblentzlaw.com

Subject: RE: IBEC Transportation Small Group

Hi Brian —
Your table lists a Sambrano letter. We have not seen that one. Can you forward it to us, please? Thanks!
-Tom

From: Brian Boxer <BBoxer@esassoc.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 29, 2020 5:43 PM

To: Daniel Gershwin - Coblentz Patch Duffy & Bass LLP {dgershwin@coblentzlaw.com) <dgershwin@coblentzlaw.com>;
Dennis Kanuk (dennis@mcadvise.com) <dennis@mcadvise.com>; Tom Gaul <T.Gaul@fehrandpeers.com>; Netai Basu
<N.Basu@fehrandpeers.com>; John Gard <J.Gard@fehrandpeers.com>; Lisa Trifiletti (lisa@trifiletticonsulting.com)
<lisa@trifiletticonsulting.com>; Whit Manley <WManley@rmmenvirolaw.com>; Peter Puglese
(ppuglese@cityofinglewood.org) <ppuglese@cityofinglewood.org>; Gerard McCallum Il {gmccallum@wilsonmeany.com)
<gmccallum@wilsonmeany.com>; Christina Erwin <CErwin@esassoc.com>; aweinstein-carnes@coblentzlaw.com
Subject: IBEC Transportation Small Group

Hey Transportation Small Group,

| trust that you all have had a good weekend, ensconced in your homes, and hopefully having time with family or friends
who are similarly housebound.

| have put together and am sharing with this email a list of the Transportation comments that have been received. This is
based on ESA’s preliminary bracketing. | will update this list if there are changes to the bracketing or receipt of
additional letters prior to our discussion tomorrow.

All the best,

Brian

Brian [, Boxer, AICP
Senior Vice President
Morthern Colifornia Regional Divector
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